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March 15, 2017 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

 

The Indian River County Board of County Commissioners support the Florida Goodwill 

Association and Gulfstream Goodwill Industries mission of assisting persons with disabilities 

and other barriers to employment to become self-sufficient working members of our community.  

We recommend the State Legislature continue to appropriate funding which will provide 

necessary backing of this important service. 

 

Goodwill Industries has provided measureable results with their community partnered programs, 

and is working to expand into unserved or underserved population areas.   They have 

demonstrated good stewardship of their resources, and are a respected organization within our 

community. 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for your continued support of their efforts.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason E. Brown 

County Administrator 
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